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HYUnDAI-KIA 
AMERICA TECHNICAL CENTER, INC. 

February 22, 20 10 

Mr. Daniel Smith 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1100 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, D.C. 20590 

RE: NHTSA Recall 09V-497, Hyundai Recall 094 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Hyundai Motor Company previously submitted a Defect Infonnation Report to NHTSA 
regarding a reeall campaign of certain model year 2006 through 2009 Azera vehicles produced 
beginning September 27, 2005 through October I, 2008 (NHTSA Recall Number 09V -497) pursuant to 
Part 573 of Title 49 of the Code of Federal Regulations. 

The affected number of units has been revised based upon infonnation gathered from state motor 
vehicle registration records. Hyundai had projected in the Part 573 notification that 65,226 vehicles 
\,,'ere potentially affected. The affected quantity has been revised to 65,185 vehicles. 

Owner notification began on February 22,201 O. 

Enclosed tor NHTSA 's files are a tinal copy of the owner notification letter, a final copy of the 
Technical Service Bulletin, and a copy of the letter to dealers. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Babcock 
Senior Manager, Regulation and Certification Department 

Attachments 

Hyundai-Kia America Technical Center Inc. 
6800 Geddes Road, Superior Township, MI 48198 
TEL: 734-337-9499 FAX: 734-483-5919 
www.hatci.com 

HATCI is an authorized representative of both Hyundai Motor Company and Kia Motors Corporation; which are separate and distinct automotive manufacturers. 
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